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THE VILLAGE AT FAIRVIEW DONATES SAND VOLLEYBALL EQUIPMENT
TO COTTONWOOD CREEK CHURCH

Construction of new sand volleyball courts to begin as soon as funds are raised.

Allen, TX, March 24, 2016— The Village at Fairview has donated the equipment from their former sand
volleyball park to Cottonwood Creek Church of Allen, TX. “We at Cottonwood Creek, like others in the
area, were disappointed in hearing that the sand volleyball courts at the Village at Fairview had to be
removed,” Executive Pastor Scott Sanford said. “Knowing these courts were important to Collin County,
we contacted The Village at Fairview and they graciously donated all the equipment to us. We are now
in the process of relocating the equipment and raising the remaining funds needed to rebuild the sand
volleyball courts on our church campus. Once open, the courts will be free and open to the community
to use.”

Cottonwood Creek Church has been part of Collin County since 1882. Senior Pastor John Mark Caton
has led the church for over 20 years. Sunday worship times are at 9:30a, 11:00a, and 6:15p.

If you would like more information about this topic, please contact Scott Sanford at (972) 359-7777 or
email at sanford@cottonwoodcreek.org.

HH#



